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2024 CALENDAR
March
26, 27 1/2 day of school - 1/2 day of school- Elementary 

released at 12:00 p.m., MS/HS at 11:00 a.m. 
Conferences- Elementary 12:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m./ 
MS-HS 11:45 a.m. to 5:15 p.m.

29 No School
SPRING BREAK
April 1-5, 2024 Inclusive
MAY
10 1/2 day of school- Elementary 

released at 12:00 p.m.,  
MS/HS at 11:00 a.m.

27 Memorial Day No School.
29 Baccalaureate.
30 Commencement
31 1/2 day of school Exams-- Elementary released at 

12:00 p.m., MS/HS at 11:00 a.m.
JUNE 
3, 4, 5 1/2 day of school Exams- Elementary released at 

12:00 p.m., MS/HS at 11:00 a.m.
4th  Marking Period

The 3rd grade classes have been enjoying Project Lean the 
past 3 weeks. They have eaten healthy snacks, learned about 
the food groups, and did some exercises!

Learning about Healthy Living

Gobles Bus Driver, Ms. Salefske has 
started a new program this year to reward 
elementary riders who ride on her bus for 
showing their Tiger Pride.  Each month 
she chooses 2 riders who have displayed 
respect for other students, respect for the 
safety rules of the bus as well as showing 
kindness and a willingness to help others.  

Every month Ms. Salefske gives the selected riders a “Super Rider” 
certificate and a brand new book!

Super Rider Rewards

Tiger Art
The new, 2nd semester group of 6th grade art students just 
completed their TigerZ project.  The artistic challenge was, 
“What does Being a Tiger Mean to You?”  All of the kids did 
a great job and here are a few of the results!

Skyler Richmond

Grace Stoneburner

Kenzie Pangle

NHS Eligibility Announced
Students who have a cumulative grade point average 
(GPA) of 3.00 or higher are currently invited to 
apply to NHS. Should they choose to do so,  each 
applicant will be evaluated by the Faculty Council 
in the areas of character, leadership, and service as 
the National Honor Society strives to recognize well-
rounded students who excel in many ways, not just 
academically.

The National Honor Society is not just an honorary 
organization.  Though membership looks great on 
college entry forms and summer job applications, 
the NHS is, foremost, a service organization.  While 
it is, indeed, an honor to be a member, it is also a 
responsibility.  Members are expected to participate 
in several community projects.  For more informa-
tion, see the NHS page on the school website under 
the high school tab.  You may also call or email Mrs. 
Butler with questions.

The list of continuing NHS members and 
those currently eligible to apply includes:

Seniors - Stacey P. Austin. Claire M. Bodin, Marianna 
C. Burch, Eli J. DeYoung, Brayton M. Dickerson, 
Gaige N. Flees, Tristan B. Harbaugh, Daniel R. 
Hitchcock, Joshua G. Hitchcock, Hailey L. Holland, 
Kennadi C. Killeen, Anthony R. Lisowski, Emma R. 
Nuyen, Litzy M. Ostguin, Ella M. Ringel, Olivia J. 
Sweet, Alyson M. Tripp, Ethan J. Wait, Xavier T. M. 
Wilkes, Christian P. Witt, Deanna M. Wood, Oskar 
A. Wood, Charlotte K. Zantello

Juniors - Presley B. Adams, Alex J. Akers, Erica 
L. Barber, Amanda R. Carlson, Sasha H. Doll, 
Braylen M. Dorrington, Jackson J. Geiger, Nicholas 
J. Graves, Lily E. Heintzman, Tyler B. Johnson, 
Chloe A. Kneller, Mercede A. McEwen, Preston D. 
Misak, Caleb M. O’Connor, Ethan M. Penny, Cole N. 
Stapert, Zoie E. Wood, Trystan A. Zaczek

Sophomores - Valin J. Barrett, Aiden E. Beam, Halle 
L. Bigelow, Alexis A. Brown, Hayden M. Burza, 
Colton E. Colingsworth, Madison M. Cooley, Claire 
A. Devers, Adriana R. Dickerson, Tucker K. Greffe, 
Kyla S. Hagen, Loretta L. Hammond, Brett T. Ivester, 
Daisy M. Jackson, Hunter M. Jacobs, Steven Juarez, 
Kylee C. Killeen, Caitlin G. McCartney, Aiden Z. 
Newberry, Kimberlee A. P. Newland, Nathan J. Ray, 
Charley Strand, Madelyn K. Summerville, Taleigh 
Sylvester, Elianna V. Wood

Honorary - Arman Bhugosa, Amelia Fortis, Abigail 
Pattison

Quiz Bowl
The Quiz Bowl season wrapped up with a 
tournament on March 5th.  Playing for Gobles 
were Cole Stapert, Chloe Kneller, Tyler Johnson, 
Gage Carlson, Chris Witt, Alex Platt, Sawyer Tuleja, 
Shawn Martin, Ishmael Ramoz-Martinez, Troy 
Gordon, Cole Ringel, Levi Collins, Katya Kenjebaev, 
and Ryan Quist.  Congrats to all team members for 
a season well-played.

National 
Honor Society

Reminder
Blood Drive

March 28

Our next NHS Red Cross Blood Drive is scheduled 
for Thursday, March 28th.  Please give, if you 
can. Not only are you providing life-saving blood 
and blood products, but you are also bringing 
scholarship money to a Gobles graduate!

NHS & Red Cross Blood Drive, Middle School 
Gym, 9:15 amto 4:00pm. Gobles Public Schools, 409 
N State State, Gobles.

Woodworking class is alive 
and thriving in Gobles High 
School. This is our second 
year of being able to offer 
two sections of beginning 
woodshop class for our 
high school students.

We have been busy making 
mantel clocks, Christmas 
reindeer, projects that 
improved our skills on the 
band saw and scroll saw as 
well as trying our hand at 
wood burning art. Students 
have even been challenged 
to make end tables.

Classes have doubled in size from last year and I am confident 
they will continue to grow in the upcoming years. This 
provides our students with the opportunity to learn, practice 
and implement all the skills required to build projects and feel 
safe and confident using power equipment in the shop.

Thank you to Gobles administration and the school board 
for approving the Industrial Tech course to be offered to our 
students. Also a big thank you to the Gobles Foundation and 
AddZie Property Management for their support to get the 
program off the ground and running.

Anyone wanting to donate materials or equipment to our new 
woodshop program, please contact Wendy Reese, Industrial 
Arts teacher, at Gobles High School wendy.reese@gobles.org

End Tables are Making a Stand
The halls and classrooms at Gobles Elementary are once 
again filled with amazing books and decorations! This year, 
students and staff are celebrating March Reading Month with 
the theme “Lights! Camera! Read!’’ and enjoying books 
such as Where the Wild Things Are, Dr. Seuss, Charlie and 
the Chocolate Factory, Up, Narnia, The Wizard of Oz, Ninja 
Turtles, Peter Pan and many more.The month of March is 
filled with reading/writing activities, dress-up days, a literacy 
basket raffle and visits from special guest readers! Reading is 
one of the most important skills our students can learn, so 
we make every attempt to encourage reading and make it fun 
for our students.

A special treat this year is the “Masked Reader”. While many 
individuals have watched episodes of the Masked Singer on 
television, this year Gobles Elementary is excited to present 
twelve teachers and staff members who have enjoyed sharing 
some of our students favorite books while in disguise. Each 
masked reader created a video that will allow students to 
listen to and enjoy books over and over again. At the end of 
the month our famous readers will be revealed to find out 
who is behind the mask.  We are excited for families to watch 
these videos and have parents and children alike get pumped-
up about reading. Be part of our red carpet event!

Lights! Camera! Read! March is Reading Month


